
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

Stout MS and all Dearborn Schools are involved in an ongoing continuous improvement 

process, of which parents and guardians are an integral part. Stout MS is using the 

AdvancED Parent Survey as a means to elicit your opinions to help target areas for the 

school system to improve and areas to continue to be effective. Your opinion is important 

to us, and we ask that you take the time to complete this survey. The online survey will be 

available from 5/9/17 to 5/31/17. In order to complete the survey, please click on this 

link: https://goo.gl/tHhnZ3  

Please be assured that your responses to this survey will be anonymous and your honest 

opinions are appreciated. If you have any questions about this survey, please contact your 

school principal at Okeg@dearbornschools.org or visit the link to Frequently Asked 

Questions. Thank you in advance for supporting Stout MS improvement efforts. 

Your cooperation and support in completing the parent survey will be greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely,  

Gregory Oke 

Principal 
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